
 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 - Section 14 
Notice of Temporary Traffic Regulation Order  
Trendlewood Way, Nailsea, North Somerset 
Temporary Prohibition of Use by Vehicles Order 2024 
Date coming into force: 18/03/2024 
Ref: T24-11 
 
Notice is hereby given that North Somerset Council in pursuance of the provisions of 
section 14 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, intend to make an 
order the effect of which will be to close, temporarily, to vehicles the lengths of roads 
specified in the Schedule to this Notice. 
 
Exemptions are included for emergency services, for any North Somerset Council 
vehicle enforcing the restrictions, any vehicle associated with the works and for any 
vehicle with agreed dispensation from North Somerset Council undertaking 
emergency work. 
 
This order is required in the interest of public safety and to facilitate works to improve 
the crossing on the Festival Way. It will become operative on the 18th March 2024 for 
a maximum period of eighteen months. However, the restrictions may not be 
implemented for the whole of the period but only as necessitated, which is expected 
to be for 5 days. 
 
Appropriate traffic signs, cones, road safety barriers and traffic diversion route 
signage will be displayed when the measures are in force. 
 
For further information relating to this notice go to: www.n-somerset.gov.uk/roadworks 
 

Schedule 
 

Trendlewood Way - from it’s junction with the northern end of Cherington Road in a 
northerly direction to its junction with Birch Dene. 
 

Alternative route 
 
Blackthorn Way, Nailsea Park and Station Road and vice versa. 
 
 
Darren Gilbert 
Head of Highway Technical Services 
Place Directorate 
North Somerset Council, Town Hall, Weston-super-Mare, BS23 1UJ 
Tel: 01934 888 802 
 
Ref: T24-11 

https://nsomerset-my.sharepoint.com/personal/paul_roberts_n-somerset_gov_uk/Documents/Desktop/www.n-somerset.gov.uk/roadworks

